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Report on Film Editing Certificate Course at The Oxford College of Arts 

Date: August 20-23, 2024 

The Oxford College of Arts recently conducted a highly successful Certificate 
Course on Film Editing, attracting a diverse group of 23 enthusiastic students. 
This four-day intensive course, held from August 20 to August 23, 2024, 
aimed to equip participants with the essential skills and knowledge required 
for film editing in the contemporary media landscape. 

Instructor: 

The course was conducted by experienced industry professionals, who brought 
their wealth of knowledge and expertise to the classroom. The instructors 
included: 

- Mr. Naveen kumar S:  faculty of department of journalism and mass 
communication and film editor with over 5 years of experience in the industry. 

Student Participation: 

A total of 23 students participated in the course, bringing with them a range of 
backgrounds and experiences. The students demonstrated great enthusiasm 
and dedication, actively engaging in both the theoretical and practical 
components of the course. Their commitment was evident in the quality of 
their projects and the insightful questions they posed during the sessions. 

Key Highlights: 

- Interactive Sessions: The course featured interactive sessions where students 
could ask questions and receive personalized feedback from the instructors. 

- Hands-On Experience: Students worked on individual and group projects, 
allowing them to apply the techniques they learned and develop their editing 
skills. 

- Networking Opportunities: The course provided a platform for students to 
network with industry professionals and peers, fostering connections that could 
benefit their future careers. 

Future Prospects: 

Given the positive feedback and success of this course, The Oxford College of 
Arts plans to offer similar courses in other aspects of film production and media 
studies. The college remains committed to providing students with the best 
possible educational experiences and opportunities for professional growth. 

 


